
Item E2
Public Hearing on Acquisition of Property Located Along the 
North Side of Stolley Park Road From Highway 30 West to 
Freedom Acres
Acquisition of property located along the north side of Stolley Park Road, from U.S. Highway 
30 west to Freedom Acres, is required in order to have access to install, upgrade, maintain, 
and repair power appurtenances.  The overhead power line will be moved from the south side 
of Stolley Park Road to facilitate the installation of a sewer line to serve Freedom Acres. It is 
appropriate to solicit public comment.  The action item is contained under the Consent 
Agenda.
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